Appeal

Presidium of the Polish National Veterinary Chamber
of 8 March 2022 r.

in the matter of suppression the Russian National Veterinary Chamber
in the rights of an FVE observer

In relation to unaccepted, barbarous attack by the Russian Federation on the Ukrainian
Nation and the Ukrainian State, the Presidium of the Polish National Veterinary Chamber
appeals to the FVE Board to immediately suspend the Russian National Veterinary Chamber
in the rights of an FVE observer.

The actions of the Russian Federation, including acts of genocide, exclude Russia
from a civilized European international community, that is based on respect for the right to
life and human dignity. The above should result in ostracism of the European international

community towards all organizations from this country.

Therefore, in the present situation it becomes unacceptable for Russian National

Veterinary Chamber to participate in any form in FVE doings, even as an observer.
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